
  
  

  

 

 

 

 

Product-Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

Affected products: DHS 104, DHS 106, DHS 108, DHS 110  

Effective date:   after current stock is sold out 

 

Details:  

The production of these switches stopped because of supplier problems. 

For replacement, we recommend DHS 100 N series, which is fitting the PCB-layout 

recommended for DHS 100 series. 

The new series also features increased operation temperature and life, and is designed for 

compatibility to JEDEC STD 020 soldering. 

Part numbers are: DHS 104 N, DHS 106 N, DHS 108 N, DHS 110 N. 

 
DHS 100                           DHS100 N 

 

 

knitter-switch, May 2021 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 

 


